
October

Message from the 
Principal

Thank you to all our wonderful 
parents for your continued support.  
The partnership between home and 
school is essential to your child’s 
learning.  As always, please feel free 
to reach out to your child’s teacher or 
the front office if you ever have any 
questions or concerns. 

-Mrs. Carroll

Upcoming 
Events 

● Oct. 15: School Site 
Council 

● Oct. 18: No School
● Oct. 25- 29: Spirit Week

○ 25: Tie-Dye Day
○ 26: Twin Day
○ 27: Unity Day, wear 

orange
○ 28: Pajama Day
○ 29: Costume Day

● Oct. 28 Fall Event 4-6 pm

Healthy Tips
All students are eligible to receive a free breakfast and lunch from school.  
Breakfast is served from 8:20- 8:50 daily.  Lunch includes a main dish, a 
vegetable, a fruit, and a white or chocolate milk.  Students who eat a well 
balanced meal are better able to focus in class, leading to increased learning.  
For more information you can visit https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/11413

https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/11413


Cold Weather
As the weather is getting colder, 
please make sure you are 
sending your child with a jacket 
or sweatshirt.  We also 
recommend putting their name 
in it so it doesn’t get lost.

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER

PLTW:
Project 

Lead the 
Way

Victory has received a grant to support our students’ learning.  Project Lead The Way provides 
transformative learning experiences using engaging, hands-on classroom environment.  This 

month middle school students began dissecting a real sheep’s brain.  This provides our students 
with opportunities to explore various career pathways prior to going to high school.  

Fall Event:
Mark your calendars, our fall event is back on!  Although it will look a little 
different than in years past due to COVID, we are excited to welcome our 
families back on campus.  We will be hosting an elevated Trunk or Treat on the 
Victory blacktop on Thursday, October 28 from 4-6 pm.  Students and families 
are welcome to attend.  This is a free event.  Some treats and raffles will be 
available for purchase.  More information to come.  
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Parents, we always welcome 
donations; kleenex, big bags of 
candies for student incentives, 
boxes of granola bars, water 
bottles, and Clorox Wipes.  You 
can drop off in the front office.  
Thank you so much.  

Donations

http://www.stocktonusd.net

